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March 31, 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
The Pocono Mountain School District is pleased to offer a summer school learning experience for your 
child:  The Elementary Summer School (Kdg – 6th Grade) English Language Arts and Math Program.  
School district educators will work with small groups of students to improve their English language Arts 
and Math skills.  Physical distancing will be maintained as well as all other safety mitigations strategies 
utilized throughout the school year. Each student will receive approximately 23 sessions of instruction 
at no cost. 
 
This program will run Monday thru Thursday beginning the week of June 19, 2023 and ending the week 
of July, 27, 2023.  There will be no summer school on Tuesday, July 4, 2023. Students are required to 
attend their respective elementary school.  The summer school program will run from 8:00 a.m. to 
Noon.  District transportation will be provided. 
 
Parents are asked to make a serious commitment to the program before registering their children.  
Students who consistently attend their scheduled sessions will progress in their English Language Arts 
and Math skills.  If your child cannot attend a scheduled session, please send a note or contact the 
school. 
 
We encourage you to take advantage of this exciting opportunity.  Please complete the attached 
registration form and return it to the building principal.  Registration forms must be returned to the 
Elementary School your child attends by Friday, May 12, 2023.  Detailed information concerning the 
transportation will be forwarded in a letter after registration is complete.  Please return the registration 
form even if you are not interested at this time.  This will help us to ensure your receipt of this letter. 
 
Let’s work together to make your child and every child a life-long learner.  If you have questions about 
the program, please contact your child’s building principal by calling 839-7121, ext. 29400. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Krislin Ofalt        Karen Doughton    Catherine Sweeney 
Dr. Krislin Ofalt   Ms. Karen Doughton  Dr. Catherine Sweeney 
SEC Principal   SEC Principal   Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction 
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